
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Another week has flown by leaving us with only one more week left before half-term. 
This week we enjoyed Year 1 and Year 3 Harvest Festivals. It was lovely to see parents 
coming into school to watch our wonderful performances. Also, a massive thank you 
from us for the donations of food you have sent in. These donations will be making 
their way to St. Vincent's food bank on Monday, where I have no doubt they will be 
greatly received. Next week the children will be able to enjoy our Autumn Disco—
further information on the flyer in the latter part of this newsletter. In Years 3 and 4, a 

Jewish faith visitor will be coming to talk about his 
faith. Can we also remind everyone that if children are 
bringing snacks in to school for either breakfast club or 
breaktime, they must be healthy snacks—not sweets. 
We hope that you have a lovely weekend and we look 
forward to seeing you on Monday for the last week of 
the half-term. It’s gonna be a good one! 
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Attendance news….. 

Whole school attendance is 93.2% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears went to 1HM and 6NP for the best attendance this week. 

N— 95% Rec 1— 93%  Rec 2— 83%  1HM– 99% 1FA— 91% 2HW— 95% 2NI— 93% 3NB—97% 

3JH— 93% 4LB— 95%  4RM— 92% 5HW– 84% 5GA— 97% 6NP— 99% 6CH—92%  
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Autumn Term 2022 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Tuesday 18th October 2022— 

Autumn Discos in school (UKS2 finishes at 3:45pm) 

Thursday 20th October 2022—Jewish Faith Visitor in Years 3&4 

Friday 21st October 2022—School closes for Half Term Holiday 

Thursday 10th November 2022— 

Y4&5 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Friday 18th November 2022—Children in Need 

Monday 28th November 2022—Book Fair in School 
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Autumn Discos 

On Tuesday 18th October, we will be 
having our Autumn Discos. For EYFS, 
KS1 and LKS2, they take place during 

the day. The children can come 
dressed in party clothes or may 

choose to bring them with them. 
UKS2 disco finishes at 3:45pm, so 
the children will need collecting at 

that time from the school hall. 

Nursery Places 

 

We still have a few places available 

in our Nursery.   

Give us a call on 0113 2482750 to 

apply for one of the places or to ap-

 

Harvest Assemblies 

Many thanks to the families who 

have donated to our Harvest Food 

Bank collection and to the parents 

who came to support their children 

at the Harvest Festivals. The children 

did a wonderful job providing us 

with Harvest Assemblies—such      

wonderful performances! 



 

 

Certificate Winners This Week... 
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